
2024 Williams
Leadership Summit

Join the Drs. Gary B. and Pamela S. Williams Honors College for its annual summit where you’ll 
set the foundation for experience as an Honors Scholar at The University of Akron!

As a student in the Williams Honors College, you have a responsibility to serve as a leader 
within the UA community, and your opportunities to develop and improve your leadership 
abilities begin with the 2024 Williams Leadership Summit.

All incoming Honors freshmen are required to attend one of the four half-day summits on 
June 28, July 19, July 23 and August 13.

WHAT IS THE WILLIAMS LEADERSHIP SUMMIT?
The Williams Leaderships Summit is designed to engage you in a leadership learning community 
through activities and events that will challenge and inspire you. 

Visit uakron.edu/honors/summit to learn more about this year’s summit!

STAY OVERNIGHT AT UA!
Get more out of your visit with an overnight stay that will include your New Student 
Orientation, a separate event required for all incoming freshmen. This option is available for 
only one of the summit dates.

• June 20-21

The Williams Leadership Summit will take place on the first day with New Student Orientation 
occurring on the second day. Students who wish to not attend an overnight stay must select 
another date than June 20 for their summit date.

RSVP
To RSVP, log into your Slate portal!

Questions? 
Contact Sarah Psihountakis, director of 
recruitment and student services, at  
sas107@uakron.edu

JUNE 20 | JUNE 28 | JULY 19 | JULY 23 | AUGUST 13
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